
FS CURRICULUM COMMITTEE 

REPORT NO. 4 – SEPTEMBER 8, 2011 

MINOR IN PROFESSIONAL WRITING 

 

 

The FS Curriculum Committee reviewed the proposal from the Department of English for 

a Minor in Professional Writing. The proposal makes a case for this minor filling a need 

for professional writing knowledge in the marketplace. The minor requires 21 semester 

credit hours. Courses for this minor are currently in the catalog; thus, no new courses are 

required.  

 

The committee unanimously recommended that the proposal for a Minor in Professional 

Writing be approved. 

 

Be it resolved that the proposal for Minor in Professional Writing be approved.  

 

 


